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Mr. Robert Nuss

Mack Trucks of Rochester
P.O. Box 6699

Rochester, MN 55903

SUBJECT: Petroleum Contamination at the Eau Claire Mack Truck Facility
Located at 2412 Frank St., Eau Claire, Wisconsin

Dear Mr. Nuss:

On August 13, 1997, I received the results of the environmental remedial
action which you completed at the above referenced site, from your consultant,
Cedar Corporation. On August 26, 1997, I received the additional information
clarifying issues which I had discussed with Cedar Corporation related to your
remedial action. Based on the information which you have provided, I have
determined that the remedial action taken at this site meets the requirements
of ch. NR 708, Wis. Adm. Code, and that all actions necessary to remediate the
soil contamination which you have reported, have been completed in compliance
with chs. NR 708 and NR 720, Wis. Adm. Code.

Consequently, the Department finds that no further action is needed at this
site, pursuant to s. NR 708.09, Wis. Adm. Code. The Department may require
additional response actions if future information indicates that this site

poses a threat to public health, safety, welfare or the environment.

I appreciate your concern and cooperation in this matter. If you have any
questions about this letter, please feel free to contact me at (715) 839-1602.

Sincerely,

Doug ;;se

Hydrogeologist
enclosures

[oF Mr. Matt Taylor, Cedar Corp., 604 Wilson Ave., Menomonie, WI 54751
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